
4/18/23

Z Lounge & Hotel Zazz
505-219-1250
info@zloungeabq.com
3711 Central Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

To Nob Hill Association:

It’s pool season! We are so excited to kick off the summer festivities with our Cinco de Mayo
celebration on May 5, 2023 at 6pm-12am. Don’t forget to check out Hotel Zazz’s website,
HotelZazz.com and all social media outlets for more information regarding the Zazzy Swim Club
that is exclusively open for the Nob Hill neighbors! Cheers to the summer! Yay!

Sincerely,
Z Lounge & Hotel Zazz


